
Club Meeting Minutes 
August 1, 2024 

Held at the FW Botanical Gardens 

President Kevin Guiles called the meeting to order at 7:15pm. There were 26 members and 2 
guests in attendance! Thank you for the great turn out! 
 
Refreshments were homemade Lasagna, garlic bread and cupcakes! Thank you, Dalia and 
Ryan, for preparing a great meal! 
 
Kevin presented the financial report which was approved. Last month’s minutes were also 
approved. 
 
Two door prizes, 1964 Washington Quarters, were won by Burton and Dalia. 
 
The club has new permanent name tags! Let us know if you want one, and have not received 
yours, at the next meeting. The plan is to wear them and leave them with Kevin at the end of 
the meeting so you don’t have to keep up with yours. Thank you, Kevin, for putting those 
together for us. 
 
The board has decided to change the picnic from September to October. Please plan on 
bringing a side dish to share, don’t forget to bring a spoon to serve it with! We also need 
desserts! The club will be providing Pizza. 
 
It was suggested the club have some form of a “Want List” where the members let it be 
known that they are wanting a certain coin and others might be able to fill that want. Let us 
know if you have any ideas on how to put this together. 
 
This is a BIGGIE! The December Club meeting will be held on WEDNEDAY DECEMBER 4TH! 
Same time, same place. We had to change the date because of a conflict with the Botanic 
Gardens and their Lightscape program. With this change, we get to park in the lot in front of 
the building. Lightscape is not going on that night, so no crowds and no waiting on a bus! 
 
Kevin brought up the club’s 75th anniversary in 2029 and the possibility of the club making 
some tokens to sell to commemorate the anniversary. 
 
We received a thank you from the Dobbin’s for our donation to the TNA Educational Exhibits 
this year. 
 



We had 1 person bring in show and tell items. Amongst Danny’s vast collection he shared with 
us a couple of ancients  

           
 
and a coin from the Anniversary of D-Day. 

           
 
The educational program was presented by Frank H. He gave us some very interesting 
information regarding the history and collecting of US Currency. 

                       
 
Our next club meeting will be Thursday, September 5. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 
There were 37 items in the club auction table. 


